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Dear Member, 

Here at Cheddar Valley Advanced Motorcyclists (CVAM) we would like to thank you for being a member with us. 

As part of your membership contract with us we will contact you with information on training, committee, and social 

events, together with newsletters / magazines relating to the group and Road Safety. 

Pictures, videos and written updates of CVAM events such as training, committee and social events at which you may be 

in attendance or referred to, will also be regularly published on Social media sites such as Facebook, group newsletters / 

magazines and group related websites. 

CVAM also share your information with IAM RoadSmart in order to administer membership activities. 

 

Option to Withdraw from the above 

You have the right to withdraw from receiving or participating in any of the above, by contacting CVAM. 

I do not wish to:- 

□ receive information on training, committee, and social events, together with newsletters / magazines relating to 

the group and Road Safety. 

□ to appear in or be referred to in or on any group social media sites such as Facebook, group newsletters / 

magazines and group related websites. 

 

Signature:     ______________________ 

Name (in capitals):   ______________________ 

Date:     ______________________ 

Membership Number   ______________________ 

 

Please notify CVAM by email to mail.cvam@gmail.com or by letter to:- 

 

Group Data Manager 

Cheddar Valley Advanced Motorcyclists 

17, Nightingale Grove, 

Shepton Mallet, 

Somerset, 

BA4 5PZ 

 


